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MUSIC CENTRAL 
C E N T R A L  P E N N S Y L V A N I A  M U S I C I A N S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

We hope your season has been joyous and 
bright; we know it’s already been cold and 
warm and wet and snowy and slippery and 
muddy. 
 
We also know it’s the season for giving, but 
don’t forget to give yourself something – 
another year’s membership in the American 
Federation of Musicians of the United States 
and Canada. Mail your check for $100  
($80 for Life Members and Students) to  

Debbie Trudeau  
1755 Cambridge Drive 
State College PA 16803 

 
or you can use PayPal through our website – 
http://www.afm660.org/paydues.html 

Thank You! 

 

D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 3  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Executive Board Meeting – 

January 4 at Cambridge 

Happy Holidays! 

“You realize you’re doing a public service in 

making people happy – as a musician you can 

give people something a doctor, a lawyer, a 

politician cannot give them. It’s not scientific. It’s 

spiritual – a good feeling.”   – Billy Ocean 

Upcoming Events in 2014 

January 4 – Executive Board Meeting 
 
Late January or early February -  
General Membership Meeting and 
Annual Luncheon. Time and venue to 
be determined. 
 
April 26 - Penn-Del-Mar-DC 
Conference, Valley Forge PA 
Hosted by Local 341, Norristown 
 

 

 


